
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
01st March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been brought to our attention that several children in Key Stage 2 are accessing social media 

platforms and using them to communicate with their peers. 

 

May we take this opportunity to remind you that a child must be 13 years of age to have an account on 

social media sites this includes Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat, Tiktok and WhatsApp. 

 

Information on digital safeguarding can be found on the Academy website as well as on the NSPCC 

website www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety . This website provides parents with 

practical information around setting parental controls as well as offering advice around talking to your 

child about how to keep safe online. 

 

Please can we remind parents pupils at Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy are not allowed 

mobile phones on the Academy site at any time. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
 

Mrs L Watkins 

Principal 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety

